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I am sending the following message to His Excellency
Miguel de lapadrid, President of Mexico:

On behalf of the Australian Government and people
may I express our sorrow and deepest sympathy at
the tragic consequences of the appalling earthquake
in Mexico.

Australians share the grief of those who have lost
relatives and friends in this disaster.


